The Minutes of the
Health and Safety Committee Meeting
held on

18th December 2017 

A meeting of the Health and Safety Committee was held on Monday 18th December 2017 in the Council Chamber, the Town Hall at 6.45pm.
The following members were present:-



Cllr D Davidson, Chairman


Cllr D Heyes



Cllr M Tysoe 


Officer:  The Town Clerk

1. Apologies for absence
There were no apologies for absence as all committee members were in attendance.
2.
The minutes of the Health and Safety meeting held on 18th September 2017 were confirmed and 
signed at the meeting by the Chairman.  

3.
Matters arising 

Fire Exit Doors, Large Hall


Mr. J. Harding had fitted the push pad onto the fire exit doors in the Large Hall, the Town Hall.

Area Under Stage

Mr. O. Horspole was to be asked to help clear the area under stage at the Town Hall.


Fire Drill


It was agreed that a fire drill was to take place at the Town Hall.

Cornish Road Flats


WODC had notified the Town Council that the cladding on the Cornish Road flats was not a 
concern.

4.
Any Other Business

Light Bar

Cllr. D. Davidson confirmed that he was satisfied with the installation of the light bar which had 
been installed on the exterior of the Town Hall.
5.
Date of Next Meeting

The date of the next meeting had been arranged for 19th March 2018 in the Council Chamber, 

the Town Hall at 6.45 pm.


The meeting closed at 6.55 pm.
